
Executive Committee Report to University Council 

December 2, 2010 

The executive committee met on November 18, 2010.  A quorum was present and the committee 
conducted business as follows. 

The committee approved three items from the University Curriculum Committee to be placed on the 
University Council agenda.  Two were for the creation of new institutes and one is a name change for 
the Department of Speech Communication. 

We also received several informational items.  One was the annual academic honesty report that will be 
presented to Council today.  Another is the new university policy on appealing the Regents test 
requirement for past students. 

We also had a discussion to provide input to the Statutes and Bylaws Committee concerning how to 
select alternative representatives to the new University System of Georgia Faculty Council. 

Respectfully submitted 

Jeffrey H. Dorfman 

 


